Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

June 15, 2001

Mr. Anthony Chouvalis

Handcraft Custom Dry Cleaners, Inc.
2720 East Commercial Boulevard
Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33308

Dear Mr. Chouvalis:

Thank you for your submittal of the Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner Air General Permit
Notification Form. The Department received your submittal on June 11.

In reviewing your submittal, it was noted that Handcraft Custom Dry Cleaners elected to
surrender its existing Title V air general permit (AIRSTD 01 12200- 002) JIf your intention is to continue
your dry cleaning operations, then your existing permit is not to be surrendered and the notification form
will need to be corrected. To correct the form, please remove the checkmark next to the “I hereby
surrender” statement and initial the change, resign the form on the back and date.

Please return the corrected form as quickly as possible to: .'

General Permits Section

Bureau of Air Monitoring and Moblle Sources, MS 5510
Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

If you no longer wish to operate as a dry cleaning facility under the Title V air general permit,
then your permit may be surrendered. In this case, you need to do nothing and your form will continue to
be processed as submitted.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I apologize for the confusion with this portion of
the form

If you have any questions concerning the form or the corrections, please contact either Rick Butler
at 850/921-9586 or me at 850/921-9583.

Sincerely,

Sandra Bowman
.. Bureau-of Air Monitoring
and Mobile Sources

SB/

Enclosure’ /
cc: Jarrett Mack, Broward County _
“More Protection, Less Process” _

Printed on recycied paper.



